



# Welcome back!

## Headteachers message....

Dear parents,

I hope everyone had a wonderful and relaxing halfterm holidays.

Well done to all the Year 6 children who represented our school extremely well during their three day PGL residential. The children's determination, team work, kindness and friendship was clear to all. All the staff who accompanied the children really enjoyed the experience. Thanks to Mrs Cleary and Mrs Walker for organising this opportunity and all the staff for supporting this residential.

During the half-term holidays, our new classroom for Year 2 was completely refurbished along with the electrical and data infrastructure for the computing room. During the summer holidays substantial building work will take place in the current Year 4 and Year 1 classrooms. This work will greatly enhance the learning environments for our children. Exciting times!

Our school doors open at 8.45am with lessons beginning at 8.55am. It is important all children are in class on time ready to start the day. Well done to all the children who are in school on time!

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend,

Mr P Bates

Headteacher

## Issue 66

## 8th June 2018

## **Diary Dates**

#### Monday 11th June

Year 1 Phonic Screening Test

Summer Art afternoon 1pm onwards

KS1 Sports Club 3.30—4.30pm

Judo (Yrs 4,5,6) 3.30—4.30pm

Tennis Club (Yrs 3 & 4) 3.30-4.40pm

## **Tuesday 12th June**

Year 1 Phonic Screening Test

KS1 Sports Club 3.30—4.30pm

Year 3 Rounders club 3.30-4.30pm

#### Wednesday 13th June

Year 1 Phonic Screening Test

Year 3 Swimming Class 8—1pm Class 7—1.45pm

Reception Summer Art Afternoon

## **Thursday 14th June**

Toddler group in KS2 hall

Class 8 class mass in school (pm)

Full Governor meeting— 4.30pm

#### Friday 15th June

Year 4 at mass at St.Anne's Church @ 9.30am

Choir—3.30—4.30pm